


From: Kenessa Cutler
To: Kenessa Cutler
Subject: FW: ATI Request - 90 Duckworth Street
Date: Friday, December 20, 2019 3:51:34 PM
Attachments: Memo to staff - 90 Duckworth Street.pdf
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From: Ken O'Brien <kobrien@stjohns ca> 
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 3:23 PM
To: Kenessa Cutler <kcutler@stjohns.ca>
Cc: Aggi Westcott <awestcott@stjohns ca>
Subject: FW: ATI Request - 90 Duckworth Street
 
Hi, Kenessa.  I found the public notice of the commissioner’s hearing in November 2017 for 90 Duckworth Street and its proposed conversion to a
restaurant and brew pub:
 
http://www stjohns.ca/public-notice/public-hearing-90-duckworth-street
 
The land-use assessment report (LUAR, posted at
http://www stjohns.ca/sites/default/files/CSJ FileUpload/Planning/90%20Duckworth%20Street%20LUAR%20%28revised%20Sept%202017%29.pdf,
contains information on fences.
 
Page 4 contains the following statement:
 

We will erect an 8’ high wooden fence with horizontal boards along our west property
line to further shield our operation and patrons from our neighbours on Wood St.

 
In the original document – page 14 (or page 22 of the 30-page PDF), the following statement is included:
 

A 1.8m opaque screen will be erected along the west side of the property line to shield the view
of our operations from our neighbours on Wood St. (See figure on following page outlining the
location of privacy fence, snow/garbage storage, etc )

 
The following page is the site plan / landscaping plan:
 

 
The following page contains the legend for this drawing:
 



 
That is all the information that comes to mind regarding “a buffered zone or fencing”.
 
Regards,
 
Ken
 
Ken O’Brien, MCIP
Chief Municipal Planner
City of St. John’s
 -  Planning, Engineering and Regulatory Services
Phone 709-576-6121     Fax 709-576-2340      Email
kobrien@stjohns.ca
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